
DIVERSION OF THAMES PATH 
KING EDWARD MEMORIAL PARK FORESHORE 

• Build the infrastructure required to connect the existing Victorian sewer system into the new
super sewer

• Build an electrical and mechanical kiosk that will house the technology required to make the
system work

• Remove three trees by the south-eastern park gate (replacement trees are planted within
the borough as part of our commitment to plant two trees for every one removed during
construction)

• Create the permanent landscape and architectural features for the new foreshore site

Residents may have noticed that the Thames Path has been diverted since mid-September due to 
an unsafe footway. Our planned diversion follows the same route as this closure (see map 
overleaf). Please continue to use:  

• The Highway

• Jardine Road

Tideway has kept the existing Thames Path route open for as long as possible during 
construction, to minimise inconvenience for path users. For the next stage of work and for the 
safety of all path users we do now require this temporary diversion.  

• Diversion of the Thames Path from 28th November 2022 to August 2024.
• Construction of permanent structures in the corner of the park and on the foreshore, close

to Free Trade Wharf.
• The sewer is expected to be operational and cleaning up the River Thames in 2025.
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Note - Information sheet has been updated to reflect the change in programme dates.

From 28th November 2022 to August 2024, Tideway will be diverting a short section of the 
Thames Path away from the riverside. 

This diversion needs to take place so that we can safely: 



We try our best to minimise disruption but if you have particular concerns about the impact of our 
work, we have mitigation options available. Typical mitigation could include the installation of 
secondary glazing, blackout blinds or noise cancelling headphones. If you wish to apply to the 
Independent Compensation Panel (ICP), please contact our Helpdesk helpdesk@tideway.london. 

We would like to thank you for your patience and co-operation while we continue construction for 
the super sewer at King Edward Memorial Park Foreshore. 
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For information in other languages and formats such as braille or large print, 

Please contact the Tideway Helpdesk on 08000 308080. 
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